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There are several issues which i believe need to be dealt with in relation to e-mobility devicesl. e-
scooters and e-bikes should be registered and have CTP insurance as part of that registration, they
should also have a registration tag of some kind so as to allow identification of the registered
owner, be that an individual or an organisation.2. footpath speed should be limited to jogging
speed to help keep pedestrians safe.3. helmets should be manditory and those using roads should
be required to wear full face helmets.4. anyone using roads should be required to pass a road rule
exam.5. consideration must be given to penalising the parents of children under the legal age
operating these devices.6. devices should be limited to one passenger, no doubling7. hired e-
scooters or bikes must be returned to designated areas, not just dumped where ever they like eg
middle of footpaths.





